

Bishop Wordsworth's School

Exeter Street, Salisbury, Wiltshire SP1 2ED

Telephone: 01722 333851 **Fax:** 01722 325899

E-mail: admin@bws.wilts.sch.uk **Website:** www.bws-school.org.uk

Head Master: Dr S D Smallwood BSc (Hons) PhD NPQH

Dear Parents/Guardians

Your son's Year 13 Report is now available via Insight. Year 13 Parents' Evening will be taking place on Monday 5 February between 5.00pm and 7.00pm (at both BWS and SWGS) and your son should now have made appointments for you to see the relevant members of staff.

I look forward to seeing you on Monday.

Regards

A J Endersby Head of Year 13